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Measure Description: 
Directs Department of State Police to conduct study on reporting of attempted unlawful firearm transfers and 
present report on findings to interim committees of Legislative Assembly related to judiciary on or before 
September 15, 2020.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon State Police (OSP) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Judiciary to the House Committee on Rules.  
 
The measure directs the Oregon State Police to conduct a study on reporting of attempted unlawful firearm 
transfers and present the report to the Legislature by September 15, 2020.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon State Police.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House 
Committee on Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


